
Work Session  December 7, 2016 

 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District held a work 

session in the Edgewood Board Room, on Wednesday, December 7, 2016. President Jones called the 

session to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 Directors Present: Travis Gudenkauf, Kenneth Faust, Jason Jones, Doug Moser, and Robert 

Schilling. 

 Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch, Principal Dawn Voss, and Board Secretary Melissa 

Conner. 

 Visitor: Sue Daker 

 President Jones welcomed the visitors. 

 Sue Daker presented on the Elementary Reading Data. 

 The board discussed Early Separation Package. 

 The board discussed agenda items for the December Regular Meeting. 

 With no further business to come before this board for consideration at this time Director Faust 

moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. Motion Carried 5-0. 

  

 
 

_____________________________         ___________________________ 

Jason Jones, President          Melissa Conner, Secretary 


